
Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your inquiry to CVLAS. Due to limited 
staffing and holiday schedules, we are currently 
unable to process your application. Our online 
application will re-open on Thursday, January 2, 2025.  

If you believe you have a legal emergency, you may call 
and leave a message at 804-200-6036. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience 
during this time.  
 

 


